Fr. Murtagh Named Chaplain Of St. Aloysius Scout Troop

The Rev. George Murtagh was named chaplain of St. Aloysius Boy Scout Troop by the Rev. Mark J. Harvey, pastor, at a meeting of the troop committee at the rectory on Friday night, it was announced

today.

Father Murtagh had previously been named Holy Name Society chaplain by Father Harvey and will work with the men and boys of the parish in all activities. It was announced that the paper drive currently being conducted by the Boy Scouts will be continued in order to raise funds to send boys from the parish to Camp Holy Cross at Mallets Bay this summer.

The fund will be used for the benefit of all boys of the parish and is not restricted to members of the Boy Scout Troop. Through the money - raising activities of the Holy Name Society in the past two weeks the sum of \$144 has been added to the camp fund.